From: Will clarke |

Sent: 12 September 2019 08:31
To: Planning
Subject: 2019/4258/T

Dear Sir/Madam,

_I have received a letter concerning the intended

works to a Eucalyptus tree/| I EEJNEEEEEE T ¢ intention is to fell the tree as their is
possible subsidence in a Rotunda.

From the information I have been given it seems that the tree may not be the contributing
factor to the buildings subsidence. The tree is not planted on clay as it sits on around 8 feet of
infill which was used to level the garden and the Rotunda must be sitting on infill itself to
make it level.

I strongly object to the tree being felled. We are overlooked by two blocks of flats (one of
which was erected two years ago and is significantly higher than the previous building) and

the tree acts as a means to keep our property private.

It is also a a beautiful tree that is admired by ourselves and our neighbours from all sides. I
have received letters and had conversations from neighbours to support this claim.

It would be devastating for my family, myself, my neighbours and for the conservation of the
area if this tree was felled to ground level. I look forward to your thoughts and hoping that
you reverse this decision.

Yours faithfully,

Will Clarke



